Dear Operation Christmas Child Participant:

THANK YOU once again for being involved in this wonderful opportunity of filling Shoeboxes for needy children around the world.



These are the countries that will receive Shoeboxes from Canada this year.

There are helpful handouts enclosed; please feel free to copy as many as you need; including a "Friends" worksheet that students can fill out and enclose inside the Shoebox.

Please let me know if you need more empty shoeboxes or labels or posters. I have these available with me in my van.

Also please let teachers and parents know there is a facebook group page set up to connect with each other in Fort St. John with helpful tips and suggestions and details about filling Shoeboxes. Request to join: Fort St. John BC Operation Christmas Child

Thank you for your support and help to filling more Shoeboxes!

Crystal Holden

Volunteer Regional Coordinator, Operation Christmas Child (cell 250-793-6952)